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Steve Kahn

From: Cohen, Sahrye <Cohen.Sahrye@epa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 4:02 PM
To: Kayla White
Cc: Dunkelman, Tom; Steve Kahn
Subject: FW: EPA Programmatic 401 CWA Certification (#0473) re: Enduring Resources - Corps 

No. SPA-2019-00078
Attachments: 2022 NEU315 Annual Reclamation Monitoring Report_reduced size.pdf

Hi Kayla, 
We’ve reviewed the 2022 report for bank stabilization and reconstruction for the North Escavada Unity 315H Ephemeral 
Wash reclamation. Based on the results described in the report and the requirements of EPA’s 401 certification it 
appears that this project is in compliance with the certification conditions as it has been restored to pre-disturbance 
functionality and maintained bed and bank without channel restriction or hardening. No additional monitoring is needed 
for EPA’s 401 water quality certification. 
Sincerely, 
Sahrye Cohen 
Wetlands and Oceans Section Manager, EPA Region 9 
 

From: Mays, Brackett <Brackett.Mays@wsp.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Dunkelman, Tom <Dunkelman.Tom@epa.gov>; Cohen, Sahrye <Cohen.Sahrye@epa.gov> 
Cc: Duffy, Deidre <Deidre.Duffy@wsp.com> 
Subject: EPA Programmatic 401 CWA Certification (#0473) re: Enduring Resources - Corps No. SPA-2019-00078 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This email is being resent due to misspelling in Ms. Cohen’s email address previously.  
 
On behalf of Enduring Resources, we are submitting the 2nd Annual Reclamation Monitoring Report for the NEU 315 
Ephemeral Wash Reclamation Project – Corps File No. SPA-2019-00078. This project is monitored annually until the 
reclamation is deemed successful using the criteria defined in the 2020 N Escavada 315H Spill Ephemeral Wash 
Reclamation Plan. The goal for successful reclamation and restoration of the ephemeral wash is to maintain pre-
disturbance functionality and bed and bank integrity. Multiple parameters were evaluated to determine if significant 
changes from as-built profiles have occurred.   Pursuant to Section 5.6 of the Reclamation Plan the success standards 
have been attained over the course of two consecutive years, and the reclamation should be considered successful. As 
such, Enduring should be released from monitoring the stream further.  
 
Please let me know if you have any difficulties accessing the Monitoring Report due to the file size. We can send through 
SharePoint if needed. Also, please feel free to reach out with any questions, comments, or concerns. 

Thank you, 
 
Brackett Mays 
Sr. Consultant, Environmental Planner 
 
WSP USA  
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Email: brackett.mays@wsp.com   
Phone: +1 970 260 2515 
 
WSP USA 
848 East 2nd Avenue 
Durango, CO  81301 
 
wsp.com  
 
 

 
 
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise subject to 
restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, 
alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an 
authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and 
destroy any printed copies.  
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